
 

Our ref: KH/WS/Vaccinations 
20th July 2023 
 
 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Vaccination catch ups Summer 2023 

As you are aware, many pupils received their vaccinations at school this academic year. We 
have now been notified by Vaccinations UK, the providers for the NHS who complete the 
school aged immunisations in schools that they are holding the final catch up clinics in the 
school holidays.   

Any vaccinations that have been missed will only be offered to current Year 8 (HPV) Year 9 
(DTP/MEN) and Year 10 (HPV & DTP/MEN).  

This will be your final opportunity for your child to receive these immunisations this 
academic year. If your child is outstanding their HPV vaccination or DTP/MEN ACWY 
vaccination, please contact Vaccinations UK office on 01922 902035.  

They are holding clinics on the below dates:   
  
TUESDAY 01/08/23 
WEDNESDAY 09/08/23 
THURSDAY 10/08/23               

Catch ups will be booked by APPOINTMENT ONLY.  Vaccinations UK will disclose the 
location of this clinic when parents contact their office on 01922 902035. May I remind you 
that you have to contact Vaccinations UK directly as per the telephone number given and 
not Barr Beacon School. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


